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The visit of the representatives of the Greek company "Equinox Maritime Ltd" to NU
"ОМА"

The visit of the representatives of the Greek company "Equinox Maritime Ltd" to NU
"ОМА" took  place  for  the  purpose  of  meeting  with  the  Rector,  acquaintance  with  the
University and its simulator training base, discussion of the issues for cooperation and the
system of simulator training on October  4, 2016. The foreign delegation consisted of: Nikos
Pateras,  Head  of  Marine  Personnel  Selection  of  "Equinox  Maritime  Ltd"  company,  Pitaoulis
Leontios, Head of Technical Department of the company. The excursion around the University was
held for the visitors.


